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As you know, we are getting close to a major announcement in the Better 

Broadband for Oxfordshire Programme.  As part of this, we are preparing press 

releases and other announcements on the soon to be completed contract.  We are 

looking for local case studies to include, which would highlight the impact of better 

broadband for families, communities, and businesses across the County, 

particularly in our investment intervention area. 

Interested? 

If you are interested in participating, you can do so by providing us with: 

• Name 

• Contact information 

• A brief description of yourself 

• A brief description on what impact better broadband speeds would have for 

your family/ community/ business 

• If you are happy for us to pass this information to local journalists and other 

media outlets 

Email these details to bbchampions@oxfordshire.gov.uk 

Next issue 

 

A more detailed update will be provided in the next Better Broadband Newsletter to 

be released shortly. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Better Broadband for Oxfordshire Programme 
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Copyright Â© 2013 Oxfordshire County Council, All rights reserved. 
 

 

   

 
 

https://us1.campaign-archive.com/?e=%5bUNIQID%5d&u=feb3ea90bfa82dcb90c21a3e7&id=0fb977f5c6
mailto:bbchampions@oxfordshire.gov.uk
https://oxfordshire.us1.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=feb3ea90bfa82dcb90c21a3e7&id=9eb17230aa&e=%5bUNIQID%5d&c=0fb977f5c6
https://oxfordshire.us1.list-manage.com/profile?u=feb3ea90bfa82dcb90c21a3e7&id=9eb17230aa&e=%5bUNIQID%5d
http://us1.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=feb3ea90bfa82dcb90c21a3e7&id=0fb977f5c6&e=%5bUNIQID%5d
http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/broadband
http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/broadband

